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If you see something say something! 

 
Sometime after 3:30 am yesterday morning (On Wednesday, June 29th) a young lady struck two parked vehicles 

near 5th and Dayton. She left that scene without stopping, then proceeded south on Chesapeake Ave., where she struck 
a third vehicle owned by K&H Electric. The suspect driver was located and identified. She was apprehended and taken 
into custody in front of the NB Town Hall. A report was written so the proper insurance information will be forwarded to 
those who suffered vehicular or property damage. Suspect name intentionally withheld because she has not been 
formally charged, due to pending blood test results. 
 F/Sgt. Naughton 

 
Chesapeake Beach is starting a new neighborhood watch program.  If you live in Chesapeake Beach, or have 

friends or co-workers who live in Chesapeake Beach, message us and we will share your contact information with the 
program coordinator, Kathy Clune.  You can also stop by and see her at our table at the Friday Night Farmers Market. 

 
More neighbors joined the NBNW at the Farmer’s Market on 6/24.  Welcome! We are glad to have you and we’d 

love to have your neighbors join too.  Remember, spread the word.  Our goal is to have all North Beach residents take 
part in the campaign; we are neighbors looking out for neighbors.  Stop by and see us at the next Farmer’s Market 7/15.  
We look forward to seeing you! 

 
The attached sheriff’s report shows a decrease of 23% in incidents from last month and a 28% decrease from the 

prior year.  Great work Twin Beaches Patrol and North Beach Neighbors! These are the trends we love to see.     
 

The 4th of July weekend is upon us.  Friday Night, July 1st we will have lots of visitors for the fireworks display.  In 
addition, Rose Haven is having their display Friday night as well.  Therefore, traffic and parking are going to be a bit of a 
challenge on Friday evening.  If you can, plan to get home early or stay out late.  Ask your guests to sit back and relax for 
a bit after the show, to enjoy your company instead of sitting in traffic. And remember, we want everyone to have a fun, 
safe holiday.  Do your part.  Don’t let friends drink and drive, and if you see something, say something!  Our little town is 
going to be jammed pack for the celebration.  Help our Twin Beaches Patrol by letting them know if you see something 
that doesn’t seem right.  

Attached is a new brochure from the National Sheriff’s Association.  It is the Home Security Booklet.  Take a look, 
it has a lot of valuable information for protecting your home. 

Thank you for your continued support and for sharing our program. 

 

 
Emergency Call 911 Something doesn’t seem right? Don’t Hesitate! Please Call Now! 
Sheriff’s Office non-emergency 410-535-2800                          
Calvert County Crime Solvers Call 410-535-2880 or on line at http://www.co.cal.md.us/index.aspx?NID=453 

Check these sites for information updates/alerts: Twin Beaches Patrol    Calvert County Sheriff’s Office  
Nixle.com    /   Calvert Alliance against Substance Abuse www.co.cal.md.us/caasa 
 
North Beach Neighborhood Watch 2016 Calendar:   We look forward to seeing you! 
 Farmer’s Market:  7/15, 8/19  
Resident Beach Party 9/10       
Town Hall Meetings:  7/14, 8/11, 9/08, 10/13, 11/10, 12/08               
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